
SMOKE SIGNALS 

The news that three prominent Aboriginal personalities 
were mentioned in the Queen's Birthday Honours list is 
truly a smoke signal for the Aboriginal people. Mrs 
Kathleen Walker and Mrs Kathleen Eileen Lester both 
received M.B.E.s in recognition of their services to 
Aborigines as well as to the community in general. Mr 
Phillip Roberts of the Council for Aboriginal Affairs was 
awarded the O.B.E. Warmest congratulations to all three 
of you! 

Mrs Kathleen Walker Mrs Kathleen Eileen Lester 
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